December 28, 1962

Mr. Dillard Munford
Atlantic Company

P. O. Box 1417
Atlanta 1, Georgia

Dear Dillard:

I am most grateful for your fine expressions of December 26th;
and I hope you will consider yourself as my oifficial "ear to the
ground, pulse taker, poll gatherer".

Your understanding and support of the stand which we took on
the Peyton Road closing is most gratifying, as well as your

most generous compliments. With appreciation, I am

Sincerely,

Ivan Allen, Jr.
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